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	Conduct/Complaint
	Status
	Remarks
	Outcome

	Allegation that the Chief Constable has made false statements on two occasions.
	Finalised
	Recorded and referred to the IOPC on 28 September 2023.

The IOPC found no indication of a criminal offence being committed or justification for disciplinary proceedings and returned the matter to be dealt with in a reasonable and proportionate matter on 4 October 2023.

Withdrawn by complainant on 5 October 2023.
	Discontinued 16 October 2023



